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SUSPENSION OF LYING-IN-STATE CEREMONIES 

 

This is to inform the University community that in view of the recent observed rise 

in number of cases of COVID-19, the Federal Government of Nigeria announced 

that the nation has entered a second wave of the pandemic as well as imposition of 

rules in order to forestall further infection or spread. 

 

Consequent upon the above, and the advisory received from the Director, 

University Health Services, Management has decided that lying-in-state and 

similar activities that encourage display of corpses/dead bodies should be 

disallowed until further notice.  

 

This is in compliance with the government directives on the COVID-19 protocols. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi (Mrs.), MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar  



 

 


